
RECRUITING YOUR FUTURE:
Employing High School Students

Wednesday, February 23, 2022
Sinclair Conference Center

Building 12, Charity Early Hall
7:30 – 10:00 a.m.

Hiring high school students may seem like a difficult process, 
but it’s not! 

Join Sinclair College’s Work-based Learning Office, Ohio 
College Tech Prep-West Region and the Dayton Area 
Chamber of Commerce for breakfast and hear from a variety of 
presenters that will help your company understand the process 
of recruiting your next talented workforce. 

The Ohio Department of Education will provide an overview 
of the state’s initiative to create more work-based learning 
opportunities for high school students to prepare them for 
future careers. 

Also, Ohio Department of Commerce will be on hand to explain 
the minor labor laws and debunk the myths surrounding hiring 
high school students. 

We will also have a panel of companies that currently employ 
high school students. These businesses will share their 
processes and integration of high school students in their 
workforce.

Visit: Daytonchamber.org       Events

Click here to register!

https://daytonareachamberofcommerce.growthzoneapp.com/eventcalendar

